
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date: March 26, 2018

  

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

At 2:50 PM on Monday, March 26, 2018 a robbery was reported at BMO Harris Bank, 250 E. Main 

Street in the Village of Lomira. It is reported that a male subject wearing a red hooded coat, blue jeans 

and sunglasses entered the bank and demanded money from the tellers.  The suspect fled the scene 

with an undisclosed amount of cash in a silver 4 door car that appears to be a Lexus E300.  If anyone is 

able to identify the suspect, provide a license plate number or knows the location of the suspect vehicle 

they are asked to contact the Lomira Police Department or the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office. 

A photo of the car and a photo of the suspect are included with this press release. Law enforcement 

responded to the scene and the incident is currently under investigation by the Lomira Police 

Department and the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office.  Further information will be released as it is available 

and if appropriate to do so. 

  

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt or Chief Christopher Mireski. 
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